
 
Curriculum, Instruction and Assessment  

May, 2025 
 
Professional Learning and Curriculum/Instruction  
 

●​ District leadership days are June 17 and July 14.  
●​ District leadership will have their annual legal update on July 15 and 16.    
●​ Teacher leaders will be working in May and June to ensure alignment with standards 

and assessments.  Curriculum materials will be reviewed and planning for the next 
school year will occur.  

●​ Pre-Kindergarten teachers and staff received two days of training in Fueling Brains 
Executive Functioning.  Classroom coaches will be in Hallsville on July 30 to assist 
teachers in setting up their classrooms.   

●​ The Texas Reading Academy wrapped up on May 5.  A new cohort will begin in June. 
This cohort will consist of new teachers or any teacher new to K-3rd grade.    

●​ K-6 campus counselors, principals and APs will attend two days of training on 
Conscious Discipline, an extension of executive function skills for older students on 
June 18 and 19.   

●​ Librarians have updated our library materials guidelines per our district policy on 
instructional materials and HB 900.  Classroom libraries are being inventoried per state 
mandate.    
 

Assessment  
 

●​ State:  
○​ TELPAS, STAAR EOC and STAAR testing for the district has been completed.    
○​ All scores are anticipated to be released at the end of May 2025.  

 
 
 
 


